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27 July 2023 

Notice to the resident – Works on Old Narrandera Road and Pine Gully Road 

Weather permitting, the project to upgrade a section of Old Narrandera Road and a 
section of Pine Gully Road will start on Tuesday 8 August 2023. 

Work will be carried out between 7am and 6pm, Monday to Saturday. 

The project aims to improve safety and traffic flow. It forms part of Pine Gully Road Corridor Works 
servicing the residents of Gobbagombalin, Estella and Charles Sturt University. 

This project will increase the road’s capacity to accommodate both the present and future traffic demands in 
the area. 

The upgrade includes: 

• reconstructing pavement of Old Narrandera Road from a point approximately 100m west of the 
Olympic Highway intersection to, and including, the Pine Gully Road intersection 

• adding an extra lane in each direction of Old Narrandera Road between Olympic Highway and Pine 

Gully Road 

• creating a dedicated right turn onto Pine Gully Road from Old Narrandera Road 

• creating a channelised T-intersection with a left turn slip lane out of Pine Gully Road onto Old 
Narrandera Road 

• reconstructing approximately 100m of Pine Gully Road pavement from the Old Narrandera Road 
intersection 

• improving drainage by replacing culverts and constructing table drains 

• installing new signage, concrete medians and guardrails. 
 
Road and lane closures 

There will be some disruption for road users during this upgrade, with a temporary speed limit reduction, 
intermittent road closures with detours along with lane closures in place at different stages of the project. 

Traffic disruptions including road and lane closures will change every two to five days. 

We recommend planning your trips and allowing extra travel time as there will be delays and detours in 
place during the various phases of the works. 

Keep up to date with the traffic disruptions by:  

• checking the latest project update at wagga.nsw.gov.au/projects/old-narrandera-road-upgrade 

• subscribing to receive email updates on the project webpage (above link) 

• visiting livetraffic.com 



 

 

 

There will be some noise associated with this work, but every effort will be made to minimise the impact on 
nearby residents. We apologise for any inconvenience this work may cause and appreciate the patience of 
residents and road users. 

For further information please contact Robert Mithilan on 02 6926 9785, or email 
mithilan.robert@wagga.nsw.gov.au 

Yours sincerely  

  

  

  

Phil McMurray  

Director Strategy & Projects 


